
QUICK TRICKS 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
Thursday, August 16, 2012 

 
 
President Jack DeCrescente called the special QT members meeting to order at 5.30 PM. 
 
All members had been invited to a special meeting to express their views on a five-year 
contract proposed by the Fort Lauderdale Bridge Club inviting QT to move their games 
into the FTLBC.  After hearing the views expressed by various members, the Board 
voted in favour of the contract and it was agreed that the Presidents of both 
associations would decide on the dates the move would take place. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6.20 PM. 


